
 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                            

                                         

Unwanted 
Christmas gifts? 

 

Even Santa can get it wrong 

sometimes. 

Don’t worry, we can put them to 

good use and raise funds for the 

school. 

 

 

 

  

We’ll be in the KS1 playground, collecting 
any unwanted gifts and Christmas jumpers 

on: 

Friday 12th January  

 Monday 15th January 
Before and after school 

 
 


